

August 26, 2025

Greetings Dan Stifter and Lisa DeMars,

Thank you both for taking the time to meet with me yesterday. I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as Special Education/DAPE Teacher at Aitkin High School, effective (last day) September 16, 2025.

I have nothing but fond memories and experiences at AHS. I also appreciate the opportunities for professional development that you have provided me over the past six years. I have enjoyed my tenure at Aitkin High School, and in particular feel honored to have been a part of such a supportive staff.

Sincerely,

## Craig M. Larson

Special Education Teacher

clarson@isd1.org

320-241-3471